
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NEWS EDITOR 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

 4 JUNE 2018 

 

MEDIA RELEASE 

 

POWER OUTAGE IN WINDHOEK AND SURROUNDING AREAS, 4 JUNE 2018 

 

NamPower wishes to inform its customers and the public at large that it experienced a power 

outage today (4 June 2018) at 12:56 which affected the city of Windhoek and its surrounding 

areas. 

 

The power outage was caused by a broken conductor at Hoffnung Sub Station, located 18 

kilometers east of Windhoek. This consequently caused a trip at Van Eck Sub Station, affecting 

all power lines which supply Windhoek and its surrounding areas. 

 

Power supply to the City of Windhoek was restored at 14:14, while power supply to Finkenstein, 

Hoffnung and surrounding areas is yet to be restored. 

 

The public is cautioned to treat all power lines and electrical points as live at all times, as power 

supply can be restored without prior notification. 

 

 

 

 



NamPower apologises to its customers and the public in general for any inconvenience that the 

outage may have caused. 
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